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Reception Curriculum Letter

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the beginning of Reception year! @) Your children have settled beautifully into their
classrooms and we are so excited to get going with lots of learning and fun this term.

Our topics this term are Food and Feasts and Pets. Our key texts include ‘I will not ever never
eat a tomato’, ‘Biscuit Bear’, ‘The Little Red Hen’, ‘Lulu Gets a Cat’ and ‘Oh No George’.

Your child will be exploring and learning all about; food, friendship, our home life and family,
how we have changed since we were a baby, celebrations, animals, using and applying numbers
to 3, matching, sorting, comparing amounts and size, patterns and shapes, change in seasons
(summer to autumn), harvest in church and in school and exploring music through rhyme.

Helping at Home
% As we are building up your child’s independence in school it would be great if you could
B’ help out with this at home too. Some things we are working on is putting on our shoes
and socks ourselves, putting on and fastening our coats, helping with buttons on
trousers or cardis and using the toilet independently. This will support them to be able to get
dressed themselves by the time January comes around ready for P.E.
When using a tablet/ipad here are some educational websites that will support their learning
development - cbeebies games, numberjacks, numberblocks, numtums and bedtime stories
videos.

In the know

e Follow/like our Facebook page ‘North Park Primary EYFS’ for photos and updates on what
your child is getting up to in school.

e Check our website for up to date information and more details around learning under the
curriculum heading.

e Make sure you are signed up to Class Dojo (letter sent home) and that your notifications are
turned on for this to ensure messages are received. Reminders and events will be sent
through this along with letters

e We plan to visit the church in the week beginning 26™ September. A letter and dojo message
will be sent closer to the time.

e We will be performing a class nativity in December where families will be invited to come in
to school to enjoy. A letter and dojo message will be sent closer to the time.

Thank you for your continued support,
Mrs Summerill, Mrs Scotter and the Early Years team




